As a service to the fiscal officers and PI’s, this is to inform you of the projects in your department that have budget periods expiring this month. Please review expenses to date for the following projects:

Fiscal Officers: Please select one of the following:
  Project has additional funding or time: If you need a No Cost Time Extension, or assistance with an extension or modification, please contact Maureen Hannoun at hannounm@umkc.edu or 235-5640. If the next year of funding for your award has already been secured, no action is required at this time.
  Project is ending: 

▪ If there are any subcontracts on these projects, please work with the subcontractors to verify that all of their invoices have been submitted to our office. 
▪ Ensure that all PAF forms have been submitted to the Payroll office to prevent further charges from hitting this project.

▪ If this is a fixed price contract, please provide the MoCode to which unused funds should be transferred when submitting your final numbers. Also, make sure you have entered an ORG budget line item with account 393700 so the transaction will not go into BCM error status.
▪ Please provide your accountant in the Office of Research Services with the final direct cost figures (if you have not already done so) by January 15th. As a reminder, we cannot process the final report until the accounting system equals what we are to report.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________
PI’s: Please check your grant award notice to determine what reports are due to the sponsor, and submit in a timely manner to ensure payment of all invoices. At this time you should also verify that your fiscal officer has all of the necessary data to report expenditures to our office.
_____________________________________________________________________________________

If you have questions or concerns regarding reporting, please do not hesitate to contact the Office of Research Services at (816) 235-5600. Thank you!

